
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ways to Learn More 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

• B-P Trucking, Inc. has submitted its 
Environmental Notification Form (ENF) to the 
Massachusetts Environmental Policy Act 
(MEPA).  The ENF describes the project and its 
potential impacts. It is available for review at the 
Hudson Public Library, Town Hall, and may be 
requested through Epsilon Associates 
(csnowdon@epsilonassociates.com,  
978-897-7100). 

• Learn more about the MEPA review process by 
going to https://www.mass.gov/orgs/massachusetts-

environmental-policy-act-office  
• Submit input or questions to B-P Trucking, Inc.: 

Stephen.depaolo@bptrucking.com or  
(508) 231-1000. 

 

Project Benefits 
The more modern, efficient transfer 

station will benefit the Town of Hudson 

and the broader community. The facility 

will have space to transfer municipal solid 

waste (MSW) and Construction & 

Demolition (C&D) material into semi-

trailers for offsite disposal or reclamation. 

The Project will also allow Hudson 

residents to visit the facility to drop-off 

MSW and household recyclables in an 

exterior drop-off area. 

The Project will also accept recyclable 

materials (glass, metal, plastic, paper) and 

provide for the sorting and baling of 

cardboard and other recyclable materials 

within the building. Additional benefits 

include the creation of temporary 

construction and new full-time jobs, 

resulting in a positive impact due to 

construction spending and employment. 

Information is available at bptrucking.com. 

Project Summary 
With the recent construction of the new 

Hudson Police Department/Public Works 

Facility, the Town of Hudson and B-P 

Trucking, Inc. seek to relocate the existing 

transfer station operations towards the 

interior of the 72-acre parcel located at 

300 Cox Street, Hudson. The new transfer 

station will have a permitted capacity of 

850 tons per day (TPD), in comparison of 

the existing facility of 350 TPD. Once 

operating, the Town of Hudson and B-P 

will terminate operation of the existing 

transfer station. 

Hudson Solid Waste Transfer 

Station Project Fact Sheet 

Project Rendering 

There will be a public information session hosted 

by B-P Trucking at the Hudson Public Library, 3 

Washington St, Hudson on June 14, 2023 at 10 

AM.  

There will be an online information session on 

June 14, 2023 at 7 PM. 

To request the link to online meeting, or to request 

interpreter services at either meeting (by June 9), 

please contact ajablonowski@epsilonassociates.com. 
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